Sugarmill Crime Watch Board Meeting
April 28, 2008
President Richard Byrnes called a special meeting of the Sugarmill Woods Crime Watch Board in order to discuss plans to scale back our driving in order to meet the Sheriff’s directives.

Treasurer Russ St Jean came up with a plan to reduce the number of tours we drive to three per day from the current five and drive seven days a week instead of our current six day schedule.  His proposal would effect a 30% reduction in driving time, while covering all the areas each week.

Another proposal was to keep our current six-day schedule, but eliminate one tour per day. This would be done at the discretion of each day’s Lieutenant.  This is the proposal we opted for and it will not take effect until the Sheriff directs us to make the change.

We also discussed the fact that we are a C4 organization, like Volunteer Fireman and as such we could not take advantage of the $100 donation from SunTrust bank; however we are eligible to receive a $50 gift card which we will give to Gerry Brummer to cover the cost of ink and paper as he prints out training materials for our group.

Respectfully submitted,

Michele Eisner

Secretary
